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June 26,2008 

Philip B. McKieman, Esq. 
Hackman, Hulett & Cracrafl, LLP 
111 Monument Circle, Suite 3500 
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2030 

Re: Rockies Express; draft Water Monitorii^ Plan 

Dear Mr. McKieman: 
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This letter is to confinn that on June 3,2008 you mailed to my office a copy of a draft 
Water Monitoring Plan which I received on June 4. In its accompanying cover letter you 
stated that this draft "is being provided for review and comment by your client, Hoosier 
Hills Regional Water District, in accordance with Environmental Condition #57" of the 
FEIS. You ftirther stated that you "will need to receive any comments that your client 
wishes to make on the enclosed draft Water Monitoring Plan no later than the close of 
business on Monday, June 9,2QQ8 in order to allow appropriate time for consideration of 
the comments and possibly reflecting them in the final Water Monitoring Plan submitted 
to FERC." 

We are currently reviewii^ the plan and compiling our collective concerns with the draft 
Water Monitoring Plan; however, the short deadline you have unilaterally imposed is 
obviously impossible to meet. My clients will require additional time in order to achieve 
a full and proper analysis of the proposed Plan, to identify all areas of concern, and to 
consider and prepare alternatives to propose. 

We believe this approach is far more in line with Environmental Condition #57, which, as 
you know, requires REX to develop the water quality testing plan in consultation with 
Hoosier Hills. Your stated approach merely to "receive" and "consider" comments with 
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only "possibly reflecting them in the final Water Momtoring Plan submitted to FERC" 
fells short of developing the plan in consultation with Hoosier Hills and does not meet 
with the letter or spirit of Condition #57. 

I am currendy in trial m Utah, and expect it to conclude by July 11. In my absence, my 
associate will make every reasonable effort to assist Hoosier Hills with expediting their 
completion of its analysis and proposed alternatives. My office will forward our response 
to you as soon as possible; however, we ask that you kindly allow until July 14 for these 
efforts to be completed. Once you receive our response, we can arrange a meeting of all 
appropriate individuals to discuss our mutual positions so that tme consultation can be 
achieved. 

Thanking you in advance for your time and consideration, I remain 

jrdially. 

PCK/TBW 
cc: FERC 

Peter Campbell Kin 


